
To consider doing away with Oregon’s mail-in ballots is wildly reckless and should absolutely not pass. 
This is voter suppression and Oregon has a proud tradition of being able to sit and take the time with 
your computer and your research and fill out your ballot. Voting should be made more accessible, not 
less.  

I work with the elderly and developmentally delayed-extremely vulnerable populations- and they cannot 
physically make it in to a voting booth to exercise their right to vote. If you have ever seen the wait 
times in other states, the gargantuan effort to do this most sacred of duties; people have kids and no 
childcare. People do not get paid time off. Oregon is different in the best, most patriotic way.  

Do not allow this to pass.  


